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Summary of activities:  
 
 People Update
Laura Whitelaw as agreed to served on the NAFAA board as past president, to fill the 
position vacated by Marsha Dupree. Thanks, Laura for your willingness to serve. We 
appreciate your knowledge and expertise.  
 
Christina Twelves is the recipient of the WASFAA Jerry Sims, MLI scholarship.  
Christina F. Twelves transferred to Nevada State College as the new Director of Financial 
Aid on August 2, 2004.  She began her financial aid career as a federal work-study 
student 14 years ago at UNLV and has experienced many opportunities while working 
within the field of financial aid.   
 

Training 
 
WASFAA Training is schedule for both southern and northern Nevada at the times, dates 
and location listed below:  
 
Southern Nevada  
 Location: UNLV, Las Vegas 
 Date: October 28, 2004 
 Time: 9:00- 5:00 p.m. 
 
Northern Nevada 
 Location: Career College of Northern Nevada, Reno 
 Date: November 5, 2004 
 Time: 9:00- 5:00 p.m. 
 
 Goals Progress 
 
Upon research NAFAA found that it has not been incorporated to date. Executive board 
is working toward that goal.  
 
NAFAA is surveying its constituency to analyze if needs are being met by association. 
Survey is finalized and will be completed during the month of October. Results will be 
reported at the State Conference.  


